
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17.11.22 
Message from the Head teacher 

 
Dear All,  
 
I would like to thank you all this morning for your cooperation, there is never a right time for a power cut and a 
power cut at 8.22am was not helpful.  
 
After contacting the National Grid and our Electricity provider – we were told that they could not guarantee 
power soon,  giving us a prediction of 10am, with this in mind and with no means to heat the building, fire alarm 
the building and cook the school dinners I had to make the unfortunate decision to close the school, and I am 
sure that you all appreciate that this was not an easy choice to make. 
 
I had been looking forward to celebrating ‘Children in Need’ with the children; anticipating a fun packed 
afternoon with music, dancing and singing in the school hall. The event will still go ahead, and the school council 
will lead the celebrations on Monday, 21st November, please come to school dressed in your spots! 
 
Once again thank you for your support and understanding today. 
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
 
Kind Regards  

 
Mrs Dedman  
 
 
Dates for the Diary  
 
Friday 18th November 2022 TRUST INSET DAT: SCHOOL CLOSED  
Monday 21st November 2022 Children in Need 

Bring a pound and any spare change and Come dressed in your spots!  
Thursday, 24th November 2022 SEND Parents Forum @ 3.30 p.m. 
Friday 25th November CAFOD  

Bring a £1 wear non uniform and help to raise money for CAFOD  
Monday, 28th November 2022 2.00 p.m. Advent Mass 
Wednesday, 30th November 2022 Year 5 Parents to join us for dinner. More information to follow. 
Friday, 2nd December 2022 Non-Uniform day – bring a food / toiletry item for the gift hampers. 

7.30 p.m. Menphys Concert at De-Montfort Hall  
Wednesday 7th December 2022 9.30 a.m. EYFS Christmas Nativity 

FOSJ Christmas Disco 
Wednesday, 14th December  Christmas Dinner  
Friday, 16th December  3.15 p.m. School closes for the Christmas holidays 

 
 
 
 



 
 
Safeguarding  
As you will be spending the next couple of days at home, please keep a close eye on how your children are 
communicating online. Check out the posters, included in this letter, as we continue to educate and support our 
children in learning how to build a safer digital world.   
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If you are concerned about the safety and welfare of a child in Leicester, please contact us using the details 
below: 
Telephone: 0116 454 1004 (24-hour service) or contact the police on 101 or 999 in an emergency. 
Visit: Customer Service Centre, 91 Granby Street, LE1 6FB to call us from a free telephone. 



 
 


